
 
 
 
 

SECURITY ALERT TO ALL RESIDENTS: 
 
 
 
 

On Saturday, Feb. 16, 2008, a car was broken into on P4. The 
suspect gained entry to our parkade by smashing the door 
handle off the door connected to the white entry gate. We have 
now had this lock replaced with a heavy duty metal plate and 
handle. Also, we are currently sourcing further security 
measures for this area so that we can prevent these crimes in 
the future. A kind reminder to keep your vehicle locked at all 
times and not to store any valuables in them (at least out of 
plain view). 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
One Wall Concierge 


